
 
 

 

 

 

HUBBARD AVENUE SCHOOL 

Invites you to our Grade 3 Student Orientation 
        on  

                          Monday, June 5th @ 9:15-10:15 am 

 
The orientation, of approximately 50 minutes will allow students an  

opportunity to see their new school, meet some of their new teachers 
and make some new friends.  We look forward to meeting you and 

learning together next year! 
 

Hubbard Administration and Staff 
 
 
Visiting Schools: 
 

ü We will have Hubbard student leaders provide a guided tour of 
the school and grounds. 
 

ü Once again, we ask that you have your students come with name 
tags on them so we will be able to call them by name.   

 
ü There will be an open house for parents in the evening on June 

8th.  
 
                                       See you then! 


